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 No.  242 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Ms Carney to Minister for Health 
 

 
Independent Midwives indemnity insurance 

 
 
1. Has Government considered changing the Health Practitioners Act so that Health 

Practitioners, including Independent Midwives, are able to practice without indemnity 
insurance. 

 
 
 
ANSWER 
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